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Reappointment

Date




Committee Member
Title
ABC Company
123 Alphabet St.
Thunder Bay, ON   X0X X0X

Dear Committee Member:

On behalf of the Board of Governors of Confederation College, I would like to thank you for your valued contributions to the [Program Name] Advisory Committee since your initial appointment.

I understand that you have graciously agreed to serve as a committee member for an additional three-year term. It is inspiring to have dedicated individuals like you who support the College in fulfilling its mission to serve the community by providing valuable educational advice and consultation.

The College community and I look forward to engaging with your committee to gain insights and guidance on keeping the program current, relevant, and aligned with the needs of learners and industry. Thank you once again for your ongoing commitment to the students we serve.

Sincerely,




Michelle Salo, CPA, CGA
President

cc:  xxxxxx, Coordinator
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